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Project Summary 

The aquatic center’s overhead lights have been upgraded from Metal Halide lights 

to LED lights.  

Benefits associated with this project include: 

• Improved light quality for lifeguards and patrons, resulting in increased  

safety for swimmers 

• Increased life span of lights, resulting in decreased maintenance costs 

• Increased energy efficiency 

• Electricity savings of approximately 23,717 kWh/year or $2,300/year in  

electricity costs.  

This project cost approximately $22,500 and received $5,487 in funding through BC 

Hydro’s Business Energy-Saving Incentive Program.  

  


